Council of Academic Deans
June 4, 2013
Summary and Action Items
•
PACE College Outreach:  Dr. Dann Brown presented a proposal to the Council to revise Texas State’s PACE Faculty Liaison Program.  The proposal will re-purpose funding and eliminate faculty liaisons and will allow 2 professional staff positions to be hired.  The Council approved this proposal and Dr. Brown will contact the faculty liaisons.     
•
Undergraduate and Graduate Admissions Reports:  Dr. Michael Heintze provided the Council with an undergraduate admissions report and Dr. Paula Williamson presented a graduate admissions report.  
•
Advising Issues:  Dr. Dann Brown asked the Deans to please notify him and Dr. Cynthia Opheim when a personnel change is being made in the advising centers.  Dr. Dann Brown must authorize these changes.      
•
Legislative Update:  Dr. Bourgeois provided the Council with a brief legislative update.  
